
The Town complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity, affirmative action, and 
providing reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. If you require an accommodation to participate, please contact the 
Commissioner of Human Services at 203-622-3800 or demetria.nelson@greenwichct.org as soon as possible in advance of the event. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
BET LAW COMMITTEE 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
Thursday, June 1, 2023 - 3:00 P.M. 

Mazza Room 
 

AGENDA 
 

 
1. Approval of Minutes: 

• May 3, 2023 
 

2. Old Business 
• Year to Date Law Department Budget Update 
• Update on open Assistant Attorney position 

 
3. New Business 

• Interim appropriation for legal expenses 
 
4. Executive Session Discussion of Legal Strategy for Pending Litigation for the Following Matters: 

 
• Moran v. Town of Greenwich, et. al. 
• Kinard v. Town of Greenwich, et. al. 

 
5. Adjournment 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
           The next meeting of the BET Law Committee is scheduled for July 6, 2023 at 3 PM and will be posted as either a     
           virtual meeting, hybrid meeting, or in-person meeting. 
 
 


